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THANK YOU!!!!
To our sponsors and fellow golfers from our detachment golf tournament;

I am proud to announce the success of our 2024 Detachment Golf Tournament.
Much of which can be attributed to the participation of both our sponsors and of
course, our golfers.

This year can be counted as one of our most successful tournaments as we had
a record amount of golfers, literally a plethora of raffle and silent auction items
as well as too many to count workers and volunteers on a most beautiful day to
boot!
We managed to raise a record amount of money which will produce
scholarships for worthy recipients for The Boy and Girls Scouts as well as JR
ROTC and of course worthy families of our veterans.

There really are no words to describe the ambience, the Esprit De Corps and
comradery the day produced as our goal was to provide our sponsors and
golfers a wonderful experience as I believe it truly was!

Thank you once again for your team play and participation as we hope to count
on you again next year!

Semper Fidelis,

Rich Sabo Craig Moore

Rich Sabo Craig Moore
Commandant Tournament Director
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